THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY
Appleton, Wisconsin
54977

October 7, 1971

Professor John F. Zimmerman
Department of Chemistry
Wabash College

Crawfordsville, Indiana 47933

Dear John:

In confirmation of our recent telephone conversation, I am sub-
mitting a report for the MACTLAC Teacher Placement Service for
the year 1970-71.

The situation with regard to this Service changed quite drasti-
cally during the past year, and consequently I am making the re-
port in abbreviated form. During this year there were no open-
ings communicated to me of any kind. During this same period I
had applications from 298 individuals seeking teaching positions.
Due to the large number of such applicants, I did not classify
them by a subject matter field.

In view of this ratio of applicants to positions, I have serious
reservations as to whether there is any need for this Service to
be continued, at least at the present time. While I am willing
to do whatever the MACTLAC Executive Council feels would be of
assistance to those seeking teaching positions, it does not seem
to me to be very helpful to be in a position where the only in-
formation I can provide is that I have no openings to inform
them of. Consequently, I would recommend that the Teacher Place-
ment Service be suspended, at least for one year, and that we
review the situation one year from now.

If there is any additional information that I can provide or any
clarification of the operation of the Teacher Placement Service,
I would be glad to go into more detail. Also I will be glad to
meet with you at the luncheon on Saturday, October 9, 1971 in
order to make any additional comments that you might wish.
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I am looking forward to seeing you at the MACTLAC Meeting at
Saint Olaf College.

Sincerely yours,

Arild J. Miller
Director of Admissions
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